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Children of Multiple Households Procedure  
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Children who live in multiple households with different legal guardians are eligible to have 
a library card for each household, even if both legal guardians live in the same library 
service area. 
 
To avoid confusion when registering a child for a card, please make sure that the 
responsible legal guardian of that particular household is listed in the C/O field. 
 

 
 
The User Cards policy refers to “one card per patron.” This is one of the approved 
exceptions of this rule.  
 
Conceivably a child may then have 3 cards in the system due to a school-issued RSA 
student card. 
 

https://support.librariesofrsa.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/User-Card-Policy.pdf

